
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Explores Increasing Participation Rate, Discusses Upcoming
Dues with Sheikh Al-Khazali

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, the head of Al-Hikma National Movement, engaged in discussions on

August 7, 2023, with His Eminence Sheikh Qais Al-Khazali, the Secretary-General of the Asa'ib

Ahl Al-Haq movement, and a number of leaders from the National Al-Sanad Gathering including Mr.

Ahmed Al-Asadi, Mr. Abu Alaa, and Sheikh Haider Al-Gharawi. The discussions covered the

political  developments  in  Iraq  and  ways  to  support  the  government  in  implementing  its

governmental program.

The importance of coordinating positions to enhance political, social, and security stability

in the country was affirmed, as well as the significance of utilizing the current legislative

period to pass essential and vital laws and the necessity of finding solutions to economic and

security challenges.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem further underscored the importance of addressing the water crisis in a manner

that  ensures  a  fair  distribution  of  this  resource  among  all  segments  of  society.  The

discussions also emphasized the need for effective coordination during the election campaign

period to ensure a stable political environment that contributes to raising the rate of popular

participation and organizing the electoral competition efficiently.


